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Submission: There does not appear to be a Burwood Council proposal on this website. 
 
I would like to lodge my objection of the Burwood Proposal to merge with Canada Bay and Auburn. 
 
Merging with Auburn makes no sense at all. 
 
The residents of Burwood have had no consultation on this proposal. 
 
Auburn council has no boundaries with the Burwood council area. 
 
Burwood council should merge with Canada Bay, Strathfield and perhaps Ashfield. 
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